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                             Sandi Johnson, Editor 

Newcomers of Catawba Valley Newsletter 

2525 North Center Street #169, Hickory, NC  28601   www.newcomersofcv.com   

President’s Column 
 
Hello Newcomers! 

 

This is my final column as President of the Newcomers of Catawba Valley.  I hope that 

you received and were able to read the letter I sent out on January 1st.  

 

A big thank you to each of you!  Especially to my Board of Directors (BOD).  I have 

enjoyed serving as President and am so lucky to have had the pleasure of working with such a talented, 

creative, and dedicated group for the past three years.  And so, Rob, Karen, Kathy R, Amy, Adra, Nancy 

and Kathy K, my heartfelt thanks to each of you. 

 

I want to thank Brenda Ireland and Susan Mata for the newsletters they provided us during my time as 

president.  And I also want to thank Sharon Snellings for taking care of the logistics, and set up, for our 

General Meetings. A special thanks to Amy Chizen as the Social Events Chair for all the amazing events 

and activities she coordinated.   Her replacement, Evie Gibson, is looking forward to bringing you 

continued fun events and activities.  And thanks to Kevin McCutcheon for bringing us many new 

sponsors.  Lastly, to all the Chairs and Committee Heads, thanks for your endless support and 

contributions. 

We have a volunteer for the newsletter, The Voice.  Sandi Shear has offered to take over the 

newsletter.  She will begin this task as soon as the transition between her and Susan Mata is 

complete.  You will see a newsletter from Sandi in January.  If you see Sandi, congratulate her.  If you 

see Susan, please thank her.  

In December we held the election for the new BOD, to take effect on February 1, 2023.  Your new BOD:

President:  Adra Kryszczuk 

Vice President:  Debbie Hindman 

Secretary:  Sharon Snellings 

Treasurer:  Sonya Reid 

Director:  Evie Gibson 

Director:  Nancy Geiger 

Director:  Rob Herman 

Director:  Kathy Rozea 

Past President:  Cathi Montgomery 

 

Sandi Johnson, Editor January 2023 revised 

http://www.newcomersofcv.com/
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The next General Meeting will be an evening meeting on January 11, 2023, beginning at 7:30 p.m. in 

the meeting room of the Hickory Airport. The first speaker will be Holly Aldridge, Family Support 

Specialist with the Children’s Resource Center, Our Nest Diaper Pantry, our 1st quarter charity.  The 

Newcomers will have a diaper, diaper wipes and diaper rash cream drive at our January 

11th meeting. Sizes can be from newborn to 4t/5t pull ups. Wipes and cream should be in unopened 

containers. 

Our second speaker will be Angela Lawrence, Executive Director of the Patrick Beaver Learning 

Resource Center to speak to us about becoming a trained Augustine Literacy Project® tutor.  The 

Augustine Literacy Project® trains, coaches, and supports volunteers who provide free, one-on-one 

literacy tutoring to struggling readers from low-income families.  A background in education is not 

necessary.   

Our Winter Extravaganza is January 21, 2023, at Duke’s Market on Main in the City Room.  It is 

going to be a great time of food and drink, music, and dancing, as well as sharing friendships.  The cost 

is $30 p.p. for members and $40 p.p. for guests.  If you haven’t signed up yet, Jon Kiser will be at the 

January 11th general meeting if you want to pay him directly.  Or send in your R.S.V.P. with payment 

A.S.A.P. to Jon Kiser: 

Jon Kiser NCV Special Events Committee:39 Lake Point Cir E, Taylorsville, NC 28681 

I truly hope to see you there! 

Lastly, we still need volunteers.   Kathy Rosea has volunteered to take over the evening Samba 

event.  But we need more volunteers to keep events and activities going.  Please see the attached list and 

consider volunteering.  WE LOVE AND APPRECIATE OUR VOLUNTEERS!  We are always in 

need of volunteers to head up/or help committees and events.  Even if you can only volunteer at 

one event at a time, it is a huge help.  Please see the “volunteers needed” list in this newsletter for 

opportunities.  REMEMBER, WITHOUT VOLUNTEERS THERE IS NO ORGANIZATION.  I 

look forward to seeing you at future Newcomer activities and events, and to working with the new BOD 

as past President. 

 

Please review our list of Sponsors and use them where you can.  Also, when you use our SPONSORS, 

please let them know you are a Newcomers member.  This tells them that their sponsorship is 

worthwhile.  If you know any businesses that could be Sponsors, please contact Kevin McCutcheon. As 

always…. stay safe and healthy!  I wish everyone a year of good health and prosperity. 

Many Thanks……and to the future……      

Cathi Montgomery President     Newcomers of Catawba Valley  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you, Cathi for all 

you have done for this group! 
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I n  L o v i n g  M e m o r y  
Harlan J. Chizen passed away on the morning of December 12, 2022, after a 

brief struggle with amyotrophic lateral sclerosis (ALS), also known as Lou 

Gehrig’s Disease.  He was diagnosed at the end of August 2022, and he 

deteriorated rapidly.  He died peacefully at home, just as he had wished. 

Harlan was born in Manhattan, NY, March 22, 1951.  He was the first-born 

to Sidney and Mildred Chizen, followed 3 years later by a sister, Lorelle.  He 

resided in the Bay Parkway area of Brooklyn, NY, until heading off to MIT 

at the age of 16.  After receiving his Bachelor’s Degree in Electrical 

Engineering (because there was no Computer Science degree back then) in 

1971, he continued his education at Boston College with an MBA in Accounting.  He worked in the 

Computer, Accounting and Finance areas of manufacturing companies for his entire career.  He retired 

from Chase Corporation, headquartered in Massachusetts, April 3, 2020.  After his retirement, he held 

one job, that of Census Taker during the summer of 2020. 

Harlan met Amy (Conroy) while living and working in Chicago, IL.  This meeting took place at 

a square dance in Wilmette, IL, on October 24, 1980.  They were dance partners, and partners in life 

thereafter; their wedding took place one year later, October 24, 1981.  Having been transferred with his 

job back to Massachusetts, they resided there for 8 years.  During these years they continued to square 

dance and took up round dancing as well (round dancing is similar to ballroom dancing).  A job change 

brought a move to Connecticut, which was their home for almost 30 years.  In 1991 a son, Adam, was 

born.  He and his son, Sterling, currently reside outside of Seattle, WA.  As Harlan’s retirement was 

nearing, the decision was made to relocate to Hickory, NC, which took place in 2018.  

Travelling was something Harlan always looked forward to, even though he didn’t get to do it as 

much as he wished.  There were trips to England, Italy, Ireland, Greece, Spain, Aruba, a river cruise on 

the Danube, and a cruise to Alaska.  His dream vacation destination was Egypt, so he took great interest 

in the pharaohs and pyramids.  Alas, that trip didn’t happen, between the closures from COVID and then 

ALS.  Closer to home, trips took place around visits to family and friends: Texas, Washington, 

California and Arizona.  He was enjoying getting to know his new state of residence. 

His personal interests included classical music, opera and art.  He always said he had no talent in 

these areas himself, so he loved to be involved through those who had the talent.  He had begun to study 

and experiment with photography in the last few years.  He was well-known in the neighborhood for his 

daily walks, which were generally around 5 miles long.  These walks could be in the immediate 

neighborhood, or out in the woods at Hilton Park, Geitner Park or, his favorite, River Bend Park. 

Harlan was predeceased by his father, mother and sister.  He will be greatly missed by his wife 

and son, but is remembered fondly for his intelligence, dry humor, and attention to detail.  His down-to-

earth logic kept everyone grounded and on task.  Amy would also like to express her deepest 

appreciation for all the cards, love and support that poured out from the NCV members.  It made the 

whole situation bearable, beginning to end, and even beyond.  
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Request from the President-elect 
 

As I will be taking on more responsibilities, I must give up one of my jobs:  Updating the 

club's Google calendar and sending out the weekly activities email.  Please consider 

taking this on.  I find that I spend about an hour each week working on the calendar and 

20 minutes or so copying information from the calendar into the weekly email.  Please 

contact me if you'd like more information. 

 

Adra Kryszczuk - - adraellen@yahoo.com 

 

Monthly Events 

• Program and General Meeting 
This is a special Evening meeting with two speakers covering our quarterly charity and a volunteer 

opportunity.  Please refer to the President’s message and the Charity Chair for more details.  

  

• Book Club Chair:  Laura Moran    moran.laura@att.net   

Book Club meets every other month on the 4th Wednesday of the month at the Women's Resource 

Center      Next meeting: Wednesday, January 25, 1:30 p.m.    

The Book of Lost Names by Kristin Harmel.  Meeting at the Women’s Resource Center in Hickory. The 

Book Club meets every other month on the 4th Wednesday of the month except for November when we 

meet on the third Wednesday.  

• Bowling Chair:  Vince LeGrand     legravin@gmail.com 
The Newcomers Bowling Season began at the beginning of October 2022 and will conclude on March 

23, 2023.   We bowl at Pin Station in Newton on Business 321 across from Catawba County 

Government Center. 

 

Bowling is every Wednesday evening at 6:30 PM with practice starting at 6:20 p.m.  The cost is $8.00 

per person to bowl 3 games.  For those of you not familiar with Newcomers Bowling, we do not have 

teams. Bowlers of all experience levels and ability are welcome. 

 

We bowl to socialize and get a little exercise.  If you don't have your own ball and shoes, Pin Station has 

a large selection of balls that you can use for free, and shoe rentals are inexpensive.   If you are 

interested in or have question about Newcomers Bowling, please contact the chair.  

 

 

mailto:adraellen@yahoo.com
mailto:moran.laura@att.net
mailto:legravin@gmail.com
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• Bridge Chair:  Gloria Berg    glomcberg@hotmail.com 
 

Bridge hosts for the next two months: 

                     JANUARY                                                                       FEBRUARY 
 

Monday, Jan. 2nd               Carolyn Eanes 

Wednesday, Jan. 4th           Peg Baldwin 

Monday, Jan. 9th                Laurie Johnsen 

Monday, Jan. 16th              Gloria Berg 

Wednesday, Jan. 18th         Karen Schafer 

 

Wednesday, Feb. 1st          Helen Woodyard 

Monday, Feb. 6th               Helen Woodyard 

Monday, Feb. 13th             Pett Brands 

Wednesday, Feb. 15th        Gloria Berg 

Monday, Feb. 20th             Carol Parker          

New Members: Please contact Gloria for details about Bridge or how to be put on the substitute list. 

 
• Canasta & Games Day Chair:  Adra Kryszczuk    adraellen@yahoo.com  

Canasta and Games will be held at the Hickory Regional Airport on Tuesday, January 10th  at 11:30 

a.m..  Come eat and play the game of your choice.  We offer Canasta, Rummikub, Dominoes and 

Pinochle!  All game components will be provided.  Please bring any other game you want to play.  Get 

your group together or just come on out and try a new game.  Please note on your R.S.V.P. the game you 

wish to play, a second choice if possible and if you will be having the meal.  I will confirm your request 

to play as we fill tables of four.  If you do not receive an email from me, call!  Play includes a catered 

meal of Tuscan Garlic Chicken (chicken breast sautéed in garlic olive oil, tossed with fresh baby spinach, 

sundried tomatoes, and shredded mozzarella), green beans and garden salad SERVED PROMPTLY AT 

11:30 a.m., cost is $11.  If you don't want to eat, you can enjoy ga.m.es and beverages for only $5.  We 

must pay the caterer for each meal ordered, so if you make reservations and do not cancel before the 

deadline of 10:00 a.m. Sunday, you still must pay the $11 charge!  Reserve your spot by contacting the 

chair. 

• Charity Chair:  Nancy Geiger    ng0425@gmail.com 

Greetings and Happy New Year!      We have 2 opportunities to support those less fortunate this month.  

 

The first is through our 1st   Quarter charity – Our Nest Diaper Pantry.      Here’s some information about 

the organization:     Our Nest was established in September of 2021 with a grant and community diaper 

drive. No other social programs assist parents in providing diapers for their children during a crisis or 

emergency. The pandemic exacerbated the current need for a community diaper bank.  The pantry was 

established to end diaper need in our community and allow for young children to grow and thrive in a 

clean and healthy environment while also communicating other helpful programs to parents with young 

children. Parents can receive a packet of 20 diapers, wipes (when available), parenting information, and 

access to a family support specialist to assist with community referrals up to twice per month at The 

Children’s Resource Center at 738 4th St SW Hickory, NC 28602. They are open Monday- Friday from 

8a.m.-5pm. Parents can call ahead to have the diapers ready for pick up, the number to Our Nest is   

828-695-6517. The parent is asked to fill out a 5 questions survey, but do not have to complete it to 

receive a supplemental supply of diapers. The survey allows Our Nest to get a snapshot of diaper need in 

the community and help them plan for the sustainability of the diaper pantry. Participants are asked to be 

from Catawba County, but no proof of residence or ID is required. 

 

The Children’s Resource Center itself strives to be an information clearinghouse on child and family 

resources. They provide not only parent referrals and support, but also information on what programs is 

available in the community and how to access those resources. They work closely with agencies and 

child/family programs in a collaborative effort to reach the Smart Start goal of every Catawba County 

mailto:glomcberg@hotmail.com
mailto:adraellen@yahoo.com
mailto:ng0425@gmail.com
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child being healthy and ready to learn upon entry into kindergarten. They can assist parents with finding 

an agency that can help with a specific need. WEBSITE  https://childrensresourcecenter.org/ or 
https://catawbakids.com/  

 

 One of our two speakers at the January 11th general meeting will be Holly Aldridge, Family Support 

Specialist with the Children’s Resource Center. The Newcomers will have a diaper, diaper wipes and 

diaper rash cream drive at our January 11th meeting. Sizes can be from newborn to 4t/5t pull ups. Wipes 

and cream should be in unopen containers.       We’ll load Holly’s car at the end of the meeting! 

 

• Our 2nd opportunity is the Patrick Beaver Learning Resource Center 

your New Year’s resolutions include helping others, becoming a trained Augustine Literacy Project® 

tutor may be the answer.  The Augustine Literacy Project® trains, coaches, and supports volunteers who 

provide free, one-on-one literacy tutoring to struggling readers from low-income families.  A 

background in education is not necessary. 

 

Find out how you can register and get started helping a struggling reader succeed at our January 11th 

General Meeting, when Angela Lawrence, Executive Director of the Patrick Beaver Learning Resource 

Center, will be one of our two speakers. (Watch for a 2nd email shortly about our 2nd speaker).     

*Remember this will be an evening meeting beginning at 7:30 p.m. 

 

If you can’t make the January 11th meeting potential volunteers can attend an Augustine Literacy 

Project® informational coffee at 10 a.m. on January 11th or January 17th at the Patrick Beaver Learning 

Resource Center office at 1925 Tate Boulevard SE, Hickory, NC 28602. 

 

 For more information, email info@patrickbeaverlrc.org, call 828-624-2012 / www.patrickbeaverlrc.org. 

Thank you as always for your generosity! 

 

• Chatty Crafters Chair:  Adra Kryszczuk    adraellen@yahoo.com 

We welcome all sorts of crafters to join us for a couple hours of laughter, conversation, friends, and, oh 

yes, some crafting! We have knitters, crocheters, quilters, stitchers, those who come to get a specific 

non-craft project done, and those who come for the comradery! So, join us! This meeting will be at Deb 

Neilsen's house, 2332 25th Avenue Court, NE, Hickory We meet on first and third Fridays, January 

6th and 20th from 10:00 a.m. until noon.  Please R.S.V.P. to our hostess  debmnielsen@hotmail.com so 

she'll be sure to have enough chairs. She will provide coffee, tea, water, and snacks.    Hope to see you  

there, with a project or not! 

• Coffee & Conversation Chair:  Sheri Binning     ronald.binning@gmail.com                 
Coffee and Conversation will be at the Chocolate Possum in Hickory on the last Friday of the month, 

Jan 27th at 2 p.m.. They have coffee drinks and goodies. They are located at 954 Hwy 70 SW, where 

Hwy 70 and Hwy 321 meet. Here's a link to their Facebook 

page:  https://www.facebook.com/people/The-Chocolate-Possum-Inc-Hickory/100087180139206/   Let 

Sheri know if you can come at ronald.binning@gmail.com or JUST 

SHOW UP!  Love to see you there. 
 
 
 

  

https://childrensresourcecenter.org/
https://catawbakids.com/
mailto:info@patrickbeaverlrc.org
http://www.patrickbeaverlrc.org/
mailto:adraellen@yahoo.com
mailto:debmnielsen@hotmail.com
mailto:ronald.binning@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/people/The-Chocolate-Possum-Inc-Hickory/100087180139206/
mailto:ronald.binning@gmail.com
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• Dinner Out Chair:  Debbie Kelso    dkelso528@gmail.com  

Hi Newcomers!   The January Dinner Out is scheduled for Thursday, January 12th from 5:30-7:30p.m. at 

Jason’s Deli, 2337 US-70 W, in Hickory. Jason’s Deli has an extensive menu featuring a salad bar, fresh 

specialty sandwiches, salads, and soups.  They also have great desserts!   You can preview their menu 

at   www.jasonsdeli.com Jason’s Deli is in the Gateway Plaza, so there is plenty of parking. The 

restaurant is accessible for those with mobility issues. Please R.S.V.P. by Monday, January 9th through 

email, phone call or text message.                         Looking forward to another one of our fun events! 
 

• Members Helping Members Chair:  Sandi Johnson    ncvalegirl@gmail.com                    
The focus of this support group within Newcomers is to coordinate assistance for members and their 

immediate families who might need help due to illness, surgery, hospitalization, death, etc.   Types of 

assistance could include hospital and home visits; help with errands and meals, shopping; transportation 

for shopping and doctor visits; providing books and/or reading to someone; preparing meals; sending 

cards, etc.   
 

• New Members     Welcome to our newest members! 

 

Deb and Jim Yocum from IA 

Cindi Williamson from TX 

Crystal Rice from WV 

Fran and Vince Tramazzo from AZ 

Mary Beth Young from PA 

Let’s give them a warm welcome the next time you see them.         

 
• Sponsor Spotlight 

The Natural Olive, owned by Noelle and 

Josh Walker. Is one-of-a-kind in Hickory. 

Located in a great location on our Union 

Square, The Natural Olive is an Olive oil 

and Vinegar store. It is home to 100% 

Extra Virgin Olive Oil and vinegars 

Infused with all natural flavors for any 

culinary enthusiast! The Natural Olive is like walking into a charming Italian Olive Oil Store. 

Everything is right at your disposal, from the 50 varieties of fresh oils to the vibrant taste of fresh 

balsamic vinegars. All oils and vinegars are displayed in canisters called fusti's. The fusti's are saddled 

side by side on old wood shelving. We have fresh baked ciabatta breads for the customer to use in 

tasting the oils and vinegar’s throwing their senses into overdrive.  The aroma of fresh baked breads 

mixed with the flavors of oils and vinegars filling the air will send you into a Tuscany dream. The high 

ceilings set off the store’s lighting bringing the mood in perfectly.  This paired with rustic exposed brick 

walls and fabulous old, knotted floors will make you want to sing along to Dean Martin’s "Mambo 

Italian" that’s playing in the store! The Natural Olive now carries a great and original selection of wines 

and wine accessories. Their most recent addition is gelato is a hit for shoppers on our Square. Pay them 

a visit and thank them for their sponsorship. 

mailto:dkelso528@gmail.com
http://www./
http://jasonsdeli.com/
mailto:ncvalegirl@gmail.com
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We are continuing to highlight the sponsors who support the Newcomers of Catawba Valley.  When you 

need a service, please look to the sponsor tab to see if one of our sponsors can provide the help you 

need.  Sponsors can be found on the Sponsors tab on the club’s web page.  When you click on any 

sponsor’s ad, you will automatically be taken to that sponsor’s web page.  We also want to remind you 

that if you use one of our sponsors, please make sure to thank them for sponsoring the Newcomers of 

Catawba Valley. 

 

• Rummikub Chair:  Debbie Hindman    debbiehindman2022@gmail.com  

Happy New Year!        Rummikub players, Sunday, January 15 at 2p.m. is the next scheduled date at 

4637 9th St Ne, Hickory.  Refreshments provided and you are welcomed to bring something to share 

also.  For the winter and spring months where it’s dark early, we will only have Sunday day play.  No 

evening plays.  Please R.S.V.P.  You are welcome to attend, even if you do not R.S.V.P.  The more the 

merrier. 

 

• Samba Night Chair:  Kathy Rozea    krr510@yahoo.com. 
 Samba will be played at the Hickory Regional Airport on Thursday, January 26.  Dinner and 

Sa.m.ba begin at 5:30 p.m.  Dinner of Sesame Asian Chicken topped with fresh broccoli florets, wild 

Rice, garden salad, beverages and an evening of Samba is $11.  If you don't want to eat, you can 

enjoy cards and beverages for only $5.   

 

Don’t know how to play?  There is always a learning table offered for those who want to learn or 

simply brush up on their skills.  All Newcomer members, men, and women are welcome.  I will 

confirm your request to play as we fill up tables of four.  If you do not receive an email from me, 

call!   

 

We like to start playing the game right at 6 p.m., so please be considerate of others and get to the 

airport on time.  We must pay the caterer for each meal ordered, so if you make reservations and do 

not cancel before the deadline of 10:00 a.m. Tuesday, you still must pay the charge!  To join in the 

fun, contact the chair. 

 

• Special Events:  Evie Gibson/Amy Chizen    belleislebelle@ymail.com / 

chizenamy@gmail.com  

      Happy New Year from your Special Events Committee (SEC) Chairs, Evie Gibson and Amy 

Chizen!  We are looking forward to providing the membership with interesting trips, fun activities and 

opportunities to explore the area.  Look for full-day trips, half-day trips, parties and gatherings 

throughout 2023.  Some of our favorite activities are already on the calendar, and there are some new 

plans in the works, too. 

      We would really like to have you join us at all stages of these endeavors, so why not join the SEC? 

Our meetings are held at the Patrick Beaver Library in Hickory on an as-needed basis, generally every 

other month.  Once we get an idea of who is interested in being on the committee, we can get a 

consensus of the best day of the week and time of day for the meetings.  

     We have arranged to hold our first meeting of 2023 on January 17th at 1:30 PM in the upstairs 

meeting room.  Hope to see you there.  If this is not a day or time that works for you, but you would like 

to be included, please send an email to Evie Gibson at belleislebelle@ymail.com telling us when would 

be better for you. 

Some of the events that we are already looking at include: 

mailto:debbiehindman2022@gmail.com
mailto:krr510@yahoo.com
mailto:belleislebelle@ymail.com
mailto:chizenamy@gmail.com
mailto:belleislebelle@ymail.com
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• An outing to the Hickory Art Museum 

• Wine and Cheese reception prior to a play in Hickory or Newton 

• Day trip to K𝑜̈rner’s Folly in Kernersville, NC 

• Kentucky Derby Party (look for a new twist this year!) 

• Tubing or riding the rapids 

• Pontoon Party 

• Annual Picnic 

We would also like to hear your thoughts on: 

• Going to a show at COMMA in Morganton 

• Getting bus transportation for a show or game in Charlotte or Winston-Salem 

• Combining the Pontoon Party and the Annual Picnic 

• Weekend activities 

     As always, we would love to hear your ideas of places you would like to visit, themes for small 

parties, or places to hold various activities (think historic house, or park).  We’re looking forward to 

getting some fun activities on the calendar soon!  Watch your email, make sure you read The Voice, and 

attend the General Meetings to keep up on what’s happening! See you soon!   

     Evie and Amy 

 

• Team Cuisine Chair:  Jon    jaydeekay59@gmail.com  

Thanks to our hosts for opening their homes for our February/March Team Cuisine event!  At this time, 

I'm asking for responses from guests who are interested in participating.  There will be meals on these 

three dates: 

 

                 Saturday, February 18th          Saturday, March 17th         Sunday, March 18th  

 

I'm asking that you provide me with a first, second and third choice date in order for me to equitably 

divide your RSPVs among the hosts, and  I need to hear back from you by January 22nd.  Please let me 

know if this will be your first time to attend.  If so, I will provide you with the Team Cuisine guidelines 

and FAQs.  As a reminder, all meal preparation and ingredient costs are equally shared. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2023-2024 Membership Dues will be collected in February and March 

Watch your email for details. 

 

 

mailto:jaydeekay59@gmail.com
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January          Birthdays 
 

Date         Name 

1.01          Lee Wagoner 

1.02          Becky Thomas 

1.02          John Montgomery 

1.04          Patricia Lang 

1.05          William. Nunn 

1.07          Wil Mullins 

1.07          Hedy Paussa 

1.07          Laura Moran 

1.07          Debbie Kelso 

1.10          Jason Giorgio 

1.12          Colleen Eshleman 

1.13          Novella Parris 

1.15          Tim Knobloch 

1.16          David Martin 

 

Date         Name 

1.16          Kevin McCutcheon 

1.17          Gail Miller 

1.21          Barb Beck 

1.22          Bryan Wood 

1.23          Royce Dunn 

1.23          Betty Stone 

1.23          Sue Bumgarner 

1.26          Deborah Nielsen 

1.28          Bob Connor 

1.29          Ginny Heinrich 

1.29          Steve Womack 

1.30          Mary Ellen Glover 

1.30          Carolyn Eanes 

1.30          Edie Ashman 

 

Items for Sale or Wanted 

We are opening the newsletter to a new column.  If you want to sell or 

buy an item, please send in the info. 

Please submit your information by the 20th of the month for our new 

section of the newsletter to ncvnewsletter2023@gmail.com 

Items Wanted & For Sale.  Please keep the descriptions within 30 

words.  And up to 2 pictures are welcomed. 

Businesses may not advertise.  *  Only personal properties 

We need your email in the ads.  No phone numbers please. 

The editor/president has the right to withhold any ad. 
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 Officers, Directors, Activity Chairs and Committees 2023-2024 

Officers       Position 

Adra Kryszczuk     President 

Debbie Hindman    Vice President 

Sonya Reid      Treasurer 

Sharon Snellings     Secretary 

Cathi Montgomery    Past President 

Directors     Nancy Geiger, Evie Gibson, Rob Herman, Kathy Rozea 

Activity       Chairs 

Book Club      Laura Moran 

Bowling      Vince LeGrand 

Bridge      Gloria Berg 

Canasta and Games Day    * * * * * * Position Available * * *  * * 

Canasta and Games Night    * * * * * * Position Available * * * * *  

Charity Coordinator     Nancy Geiger 

Coffee & Conversation    Sheri Binning 

Dominoes      * * * * * * Position Available *  * * * * 

Events Committee     Evie Gibson (chair), Amy Chizen 

Items of Interest     Bob Jones 

Hospitality      Sharon Snellings 

Lunch out      Debbie Kelso 

MahJongg      * * * * * * Position Available * ** * * * 

Membership      Debbie Hindman 

Members Helping Members    Sandi Shear-Johnson 

Newsletter Editor     Sandi Shear-Johnson 

Programs      Kathy Kuehn 

Publicity      * * * * * * Position Available * * * * * * 

Rummikub      Debbie Hindman 

Samba Day      * * * * * * Position Available * * * * * * 

Sa.m.ba and Games Night   Kathy Rozea 

Shooting      Vince LeGrand 

Sponsors     Kevin McCutcheon 

Team. Cuisine     Jon Kiser 

Webmaster Team.  Position Available (calendar) Adra Kryszczuk 

(members), Greg Gervacio (site advisor)  
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Newcomers of Catawba Valley Sponsors  
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                A special  

 

 

 

to our sponsors. 

 


